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Southeast Island School District Vision, Mission, and Goals

Vision: Students are equipped to realize their dreams and aspirations.

Mission: Together we will foster student skills to achieve their goals and adapt to 
an ever-changing world.

Goals:

Prepare students for post-secondary life.
● Our students will continue to explore and learn skills that will benefit them in post

Secondary life.
● Students helped raise money for an employee who was involved in an accident 

on Sunday, Nov. 8th during a fire that destroyed the employee’s home and shed. 
The community came together to make sure that the house across the boardwalk 
didn’t catch fire. The wind worked against us the whole time. 

● Students made and sold Christmas stocking hats, wrapping paper, cards, and 
nachos. They raised around $300 plus the Saffolds donated the money they 
raised from their booth to the students as well.

Provide sufficient/effective staff support
● I am excited to be working with Sarah Cordova. She brings many years of 

experience into our school. She is working with the elementary students.
● Molly Kimzey is now working in the afternoons with the MS/HS students.
● We are still looking for a paraprofessional for Kindergarten and a food service 

person.
● Covid-19 has played a huge role in Port Alexander losing employees and people 

not applying for the positions.

Improve communication district and community wide
● The Port Alexander School ASC has created a Facebook page and email 

address to post events and spread the word about the amazing things that will be 
going on in our school and our community.

● The students made and advertised their Christmas stocking hat ornaments on 
the school Facebook page and the Port Alexander Community Facebook page.



Increase visibility to share lifestyle and increase enrollment

● The Port Alexander ASC held the January meeting on January 7th. The ASC 
hosted the annual Christmas Bazaar on December 5th in the gym for 1 hour. 
Students helped sell the community’s items (Covid) 

● There were 43 calendars also sold making over $400 for the students.
The next meeting will be February 4th at 3:30 p.m.

I am still starting the generator every morning, teaching, and cooking, with Sarah 
Cordova, now helping in the mornings with the elementary students while I work with 
the MS/HS students. I also have a volunteer that helps monitor students when I have to 
leave the room to cook. One of our HS students helps me in the kitchen to make sure 
my time out of the classroom is as minimal as possible. Paul Young is continuing as our 
custodian and has volunteered to do the maintenance for the school while the other 
employee is on leave. 

Educationally Yours,

Sharlet Collins


